
NOTICE OF BID OPENING
In accordance with the Minnesota Open Meeting Law, notice is hereby given that the 

Orrock Township Board will be holding a bid opening for the following purposes: 

Bids for the Town Hall Building Project are due by 
2PM on June 8.  Bids will be opened and read aloud at that time.   
A quorum of the Orrock Town Board may be present for the bid 

opening. 
Date:  Thursday, June 8, 2023 
Time:  2:00 PM 

Questions about this meeting may be directed to Chris Weber at 612-987-2223 

• Posted on the official bulletin board in the city hall vestibule
Posted at the town hall outside posting site

Dated: May 11, 2023 
Chris Weber 
 Chris Weber, Clerk 




